
FIRST WEEK UPDATE as of Thursday 1/25 CSc-155 Gordon 

As predicted in my previous update, we will hold class Friday 1/26 on ZOOM. 

The links are on Canvas, repeated here: 
Section 1, Friday 10am  -  https://csus.zoom.us/j/84823105715 
Section 2, Friday 11am  -  https://csus.zoom.us/j/87213164939 

I would prefer that you attend your assigned section, as I will be taking roll using the waiting room. 
If you are trying to add the class, you may attend either section. 

BRING YOUR QUESTIONS. 

NOTE – I had strabismus (eye) surgery two days ago, and my eyes are extremely red. 
As a result, I look like Dracula from a horror movie – try not to be alarmed with how I will look on Zoom. 
I also have a little cold, so I am likely to sound pretty terrible too.  But I am OK. 

Normal in-person in-class meetings will begin next Monday, 1/29 in RVR-5029. 

 

It is critical that you all monitor your CSUS EMAIL regularly.  This is how I send out important notices. 

 

See you tomorrow on Zoom! 

-Scott 


